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V O L U M E  4 ,  I S S U E  4  

 The Annual Performance Report (APR) for Year 3 was submitted to the Department of Educa-

tion.  A months work of preparation, review, and finalization was accomplished by all Title V per-

sonnel.  The outcome of the report showed an increase in pilot of automotive courses.   

Breaking News for January  

 

 

 Title V continues to order equipment for the Year 4 project in Automotive Technology.  A 20 seat computer 
lab for the students will be provided as well as much needed large automotive equipment.  Target date is 
expected in early March.   

 Larry Paiz, Instructional Designer, continues to train faculty in developing automotive classes 

to be piloted in the Fall.  Technical assistance is also being provided by Larry to students that 

need support with online classes.     

 The Automotive Technologies Year 4 project is well underway.  Before pictures show the construction and 

renovation currently taking place.  Cross Connection Contractors have full occupancy of the building until 

its completion.   


